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Animal welfare matters, most Australians do not support animals cruelty but The public are in 
the most part unaware of the horrific cruelty that is involved with animal agriculture. 
 
It is ridiculous that the exposure of this cruelty is at risk and in fact the penalties for exposing 
cruelty are worse than for those commuting animals cruelty. 
 
If it was a person being tortured and murdered, those exposing it would be hero’s. It would be 
fine to trespass to rescue these victims however of the victims are animals why are they not 
protected. 
 
If there was more transparency and more focus on animal welfare people would not have to put 
themselves at risk to expose the terrible cruelty. 


